
 

 

 

ALASKA INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT AND EXPORT AUTHORITY 

 

NOTICE OF PROPOSED DISPOSAL OF LEASEHOLD INTEREST 

 

 

 The Alaska Industrial Development and Export Authority (the "Authority") proposes to 

dispose of the entry authorization and leasehold interest it holds in certain real property, together 

with the fixtures and improvements installed on the real property. The Authority's entry 

authorization and leasehold interest exist under ADL 421055, issued by the State of Alaska 

Department of Natural Resources. The real property that ADL 421055 concerns is described as:   

 

SW ¼ of Sec. 3, T. 10 N., R. 14 E., Umiat Meridian, Barrow 

Recording District, Second Judicial District, State of Alaska 

 

 The Authority proposes to assign its entry authorization and leasehold interest to Ahtna 

Petrochemical Products, or to its designee, for economic development purposes. The Authority 

proposes to accept the appraised fair market value of its interests in exchange for the assignment. 

 

 The public is invited to comment on the proposed disposal. Written comments must be 

received by 5:00 p.m., Monday, September 9, 2019, after which time the Executive Director of the 

Authority will determine whether to proceed with the disposal. Written comments must be 

submitted to the Authority either by mail at 813 W. Northern Lights Boulevard, Anchorage, AK 

99503, or by fax to (907) 771-3044, by electronic mail sent to aweitzner@aidea.org. Please include 

a mailing address and telephone contact number with each comment.   
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